
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
October 25, 2024 
 
Dear Interested Party or Nearby Landowner: 
 
Pursuant to Alaska Statute 38.05.945, public notice is being conducted for a proposed 
relinquishment of state entitlement lands located along the Alaska Railroad right-of-way, 
approximately 1.25 miles west of milepost 4 of the South Talkeetna Spur Road. You are invited 
to comment on the proposed relinquishment. Comments must be received on or before 3:30 pm, 
THURSDAY, November 28, 2024, in order to ensure consideration. Comments can be received 
in writing to: 
 
 DNR Realty Services Section 
 Attention: Walter Zimmerman 
 550 W. 7th Ave. Suite 1050-A 
 Anchorage, AK 99501-3576 
 
Comments can also be received by email to walter.zimmerman@alaska.gov. 
 
Enclosed is the public notice for your reference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Walter “Z” Zimmerman 
Natural Resource Specialist 2 
 
Enclosure: Public Notice 
 


